LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Delaware County Board of Elections has been scheduled for August 12, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. in the County Council Room of the County Government Center at 201 W Front St., Media, PA for review of the finalized Radnor Township precinct realignment and the resulting polling site relocations impacting the Township, as well as preparations for the 2024 General Election.

Ashley Lunkenheimer, Chair John P. McBlain Scott J. Alberts DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS

James P. Allen, Director of Elections